
Wow here we are 1st week of September and the weather has settled for most of the country.. SPRING 
is in the air.. and Summer is in touching distance.

July and August flew by and all of us here in the Senior Leadership Team would like to thank you for 
everything you have contributed to your team and the wider SnA whanau! We couldn’t do what we do 
without everyone playing their part.

It is always hard to capture all of the successes, news and highlights that take place throughout the 
business.. and rather than trying to cover it all in one go.. we’ve decided to break it up.

We have had new team members start in recent weeks - across several divisions and spread 
throughout the country.

This includes, new Trainers, and also welcoming back some familiar faces to the Trainer team too. 
Our Processing Team has welcomed new team members, as has our Customer Service Team and the 
Sales Team.

You will get to ‘meet’ them in the next newsletter as soon as we gather their bio’s and photos!! - 
Always a fun read getting to know the team.

Couple of highlights from the past few weeks:

NEW Trainer Vehicles have entered the fleet - these new vehicles are more fuel efficient and are 
certainly eye catching 
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Christchurch, Waikato and Wellington have all now had Business Development Managers join - this 
brings us back to ‘pre-covid’ BDM numbers. This is fantastic to expand our local / regional presence. 
Watch out for the new team member bio’s for Jax, Alex and Clive in the next newsletter.

New signage, branding and marketing collateral continues to roll out to training centres. Great to see 
the freshness coming through.

First ‘Paperless Course’ trial - we were thrilled to pilot a course, which involved course manuals 
available to all students via laptops. We are working hard to look at ways we can bring sustainable 
initiatives into the business. Student feedback was positive. So watch this space!

White Papers continue to be launched ... definitely check out the website for these, or follow our 
Linkedin page. 

https://www.safetynaction.co.nz/en/about-us/safety-hub/

Website - we have continued to enhance the web layout and content. Keeping customers experience 
at the heart of this.

Queenstown - we piloted two courses in late July: Height Safety Advanced and Confined Space Gas 
Detection. Courses sold well and we are gearing up to continue the pilot October, November and 
again from February 2023. Queenstown marks our 16th location throughout Aotearoa.

Your input is valued - Upcoming review of our Code of Practice

We are keen to have a wide and varied input into the upcoming review of our Code of Practice 
document before we apply to become a signatory. 

If you would like to volunteer your ideas or opinions please register your interest with Wendy 
Marsland at wendy.marsland@safetynaction.co.nz . Wendy will then let you know of meeting dates 
and how to submit your views.  

As a reminder to how the Code of Practice works please go to  https://www.nzqa.govt.nz/providers-
partners/tertiary-and-international-learners-code/know-the-code/know-the-code-videos/and 
view the video’s there.

Wishing everyone an awesome September!

Nga mihi

SLT
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